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Front Range Woodturners

A chapter of the American Association of woodturners

our next meeting will be November 7,2ooo, at RoCKLER on colorado Blvd.

The meeting wilt be put on by sorby Tools, and will feature new items.

Have we found a new program director yet? Any vorunteers?

I understand that the Christmas party will be a joint venture with the Ft. Collins club, so here,s aquote for you:

"As you know everyone from the FRWT and PPWT clubs are all invited. All we ask of you is :For those whose names begin with A - P bring a oesert (enough for approximately 10 people.The ones who are | - P bring Entrees.and. Q -2 bring satad, "Iro pi"Eiervings for you and yourguests' Keep in mind it is a family gathering, so feei-free to bring ihe wife and the children. Ohyes, and Don't forget.'.'your favorite tumed top for the Top wnFsttilttt RMWT will furniih anyand everything else.

Please mention this to your membership at your up coming meeting. The date for the party isDecember 7 at 6:30.- 7;00 p.m. (l think it is 
-best 

t<isav ..wrren youihow up the fun begins!) | willbe putting a map in the December newsretter for everyone.
It is very easy to get too, and very close to l-25.

lf you could let me know an idea of how many from each club will be planning on coming, I wouldappreciate it, as we will need to get the meat, cheese, and vegetable'trays ahead of tim6.

Thank 1ou for your time, and hope to see many of your members there!Nancy Quick-Brewe/'

REMEMBER THE NOVEMBER 7 MEETING IS AT ROCKLER 2553 S. COIOTAdO BIVd(6 blocks south of l-25)

Dave

lf you have something to add to the newsletter,
Southern St-Brighton, CO 90601 or by e-mail :

you can contact me by mail : Dave Sifers _9102
DSifers@aol.com


